
P.O. Box 1625    787 Ouellette Avenue    Windsor, ON    N9A 5T7 

P: 519-255-2888 ext.325    F: 519-973-7812    E: regulatory@enwin.com 

June 19, 2017  

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Status Report on EnWin’s Load Transfer Elimination Application 
 EB-2015-0006 
  
In April 2017, ENWIN became aware of one load transfer arrangement where EnWin is 
the geographic distributor for a single residential customer.  EnWin has been working 
with Essex Powerlines, the physical distributor, to resolve the load transfer.   
 
The load transfer was not known to EnWin until recently and as such, we require 
additional time to prepare the load transfer elimination application filing. 
 
EnWin would like to request a temporary exemption from s.6.5.3 of the Distribution 
System Code until September 30, 2017. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 
 

 
 
 
Per: Paul J. Gleason, BA, LLM 
 Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 

cc:  Joe Barile, General Manager Essex Powerlines 

 
 


